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RELATIONS WITH PARENT ORGANIZATIONS 
 

The Alleghany Highlands School Board encourages the establishment of 
parent-teacher organizations that seek to advance programs that improve educational 
opportunities for all students consistent with state and federal law. The School Board 
requests that parent-teacher organizations maintain a close relationship with the Board, 
administration and staff, and that they consider School Board and school policies when 
planning activities. 
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Legal Ref.: Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, §§ 22.1-70, 22.1-78, 22.1-

253.13:7.C.4. 
 
Cross Refs.: IGBC  Parent and Family Engagement 
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